
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at kedeibert@pa.gov  
 
Top DEP Stories 
   
Times Leader: Mine subsidence on Toby Creek in Luzern closes Main Street and Back Mountain Trail 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/1651528/mine-subsidence-in-luzerne-closes-main-st-back-
mountain-trail 
 
Citizens Voice:  Mine subsidence impacts Toby Creek in Luzerne, no injuries reported 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/crime-emergencies/mine-subsidence-impacts-toby-creek-in-
luzerne-on-sunday-no-injuries-reported/article_dbfe3d8e-54d8-5e97-b5e7-d0acd3cb0aef.html 
 
WNEP: Mine subsidence on Toby Creek in Luzerne 
https://www.wnep.com/article/news/local/luzerne-county/luzerne-county-mine-subsidence-dep-ema-
borough/523-4db977e0-1816-4261-b73f-65c3f6c46385 
 
WBRE:  Mine subsidence opens under creek in Luzerne County 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/mine-subsidence-opens-under-creek-in-luzerne-county/ 
 
FOX56: Mine subsidence dries up Toby Creek in Luzerne 
https://fox56.com/news/local/mine-subsidence-dries-up-toby-creek-in-luzerne# 
 
Butler Eagle: Shapiro, Davis celebrate at Cleveland-Cliffs 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20240413/shapiro-davis-celebrate-at-cleveland-cliffs/ 
 
 
Mentions   
 
Tribune- Democrat: Mineral Point-area Waste Coal Pile To Be Removed Hurst 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/mineral-point-area-waste-coal-pile-to-be-removed/article_ae1e2a3a-
f80e-11ee-a2db-732703d7acaf.html 
 
 
Air 
 
WHYY: EPA sets stricter air emission rules for 3 Philly-area polluters and dozens of others nationwide 
https://whyy.org/articles/epa-air-pollution-rules-emissions-cancer/ 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Climate Summit to close out Earth Day celebrations 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/climate-summit-to-close-out-earth-day-
celebrations/article_2f6e0360-f8e8-11ee-997a-973fede3f6f5.html 
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Conservation and Recreation 
 
Republican Herald:  Porcupine Pat reflects on decades of environmental education 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/porcupine-pat-reflects-on-decades-of-environmental-
education/article_1c139738-a4f8-54eb-98a8-750565832282.html 
 
Morning times: Cleaning up the Valley and beyond 
https://www.morning-times.com/news/article_0dcc8ada-5577-5ffb-8764-ded0fdfa310c.html 
 
The Daily Item: Hiker finds friends on the Appalachian Trail 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/hiker-finds-friends-on-the-appalachian-trail/article_57b6e516-f74a-
11ee-bf7f-73a14782ed3a.html 
 
Erie Times: Rehabilitators release bald eagle in NW Pa. 
https://www.goerie.com/picture-gallery/sports/outdoors/2024/04/15/young-bald-eagle-finally-able-to-
fly-free-again/73325042007/ 
 
Corry Journal: Sea lamprey control planned for Lake Erie Tributary 
https://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_0cae48ac-f8cb-11ee-95dd-734c02f292bf.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: Home gardens can provide habitats for essential pollinators 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/naturally-home-gardens-can-provide-habitats-for-essential-
pollinators/article_8a22738d-c2f4-5eb9-bb10-5e937a465d20.html 
 
Record-Argus: Wilhelm is for the birds 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/news/wilhelm-is-for-the-birds/article_94c4b8e4-f9ce-11ee-ae23-
7308674b1672.html 
 
Daily Local: ‘Grow for It!’ home garden contest expands throughout the region 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/04/12/grow-for-it-home-garden-contest-expands-throughout-the-
region/ 
 
MyChesCo: Tulip Extravaganza in Full Bloom at Longwood Gardens! 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/entertainment/tulip-extravaganza-in-full-bloom-at-longwood-gardens/ 
 
WHYY:  ‘Creating an energy along the trail’: Montgomery County, partners are working to transform 2 
Norristown trailheads 
https://whyy.org/articles/norristown-trailheads-transform-montgomery-county/ 
 
Herald- Standard: Community cleanup days in Fayette scheduled around Earth Day  
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/2024/apr/12/community-cleanup-days-in-fayette-
scheduled-around-earth-day/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Young anglers hope for a bite at fishing festival 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2024/04/young-anglers-hope-for-a-bite-at-fishing-festival/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Rapho Township farm preserved with state funds 
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https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/rapho-township-farm-preserved-with-state-
funds/article_34931d24-f8ef-11ee-8cca-438465f9088d.html 
 
York Daily Record: Nature preserve in Hellam Township named in honor of Robert A. Kinsley. How to 
visit it 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2024/04/15/nature-preserve-in-york-county-pa-named-in-
honor-of-robert-a-kinsley-lancaster-conservancy/73291353007/ 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: 'Ghost Town' walking tour focuses on state park's past 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2024/04/ghost-town-walking-tour-focuses-on-
state-park's-past/ 
 
 
Energy 
 
Indiana Gazette: FirstEnergy supports PUC policy governing electricity storage 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/firstenergy-supports-puc-policy-governing-electricity-
storage/article_21b8400c-7d18-5cb5-b9db-32c620a883c2.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: USDA's Bolstered REAP Grant Sweetens Solar Incentive, For Now 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/news/usdas-bolstered-reap-grant-sweetens-solar-
incentive-for-now/article_e5caa922-f69c-11ee-a1d2-374941866cb3.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Edmunds picks the best used plug-in hybrids that qualify for the federal tax 
credit 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/ap/business/edmunds-picks-the-best-used-plug-in-hybrids-
that-qualify-for-the-federal-tax-credit/article_02bac5d3-478a-57dd-bc35-1b6915792d19.html 
 
Gettysburg Times: County solar project set for impact study 
https://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/local/article_7db85e23-3482-5f52-9429-4e30956ca932.html 
 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Erie Times: Presque Isle State Park needs you. Volunteer for the annual spring clean-up at Pa. park 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2024/04/13/erie-pa-presque-isle-state-park-volunteer-
20240-spring-clean-up-april-27/73241214007/ 
 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Times Observer: Our opinion: Government too quick on wells 
https://www.timesobserver.com/opinion/our-opinion/2024/04/our-opinion-government-too-quick-on-
wells/ 
 
WHYY: Philadelphia Gas Commission approves $19 million in new fossil fuel infrastructure 
https://whyy.org/articles/philadelphia-gas-commission-new-fossil-fuel-infrastructure/ 
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Waste 
 
Post- Gazette: AEP was building a conglomerate. What's left is a pile of waste. 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2024/04/15/aep-american-environmental-
partners-domitrovitsch-radioactive-waste/stories/202404120115 
 
 
Water 
 
Butler Eagle: Muddy water back in creek, mess left behind 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20240413/muddy-water-back-in-creek-mess-left-behind/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Water Rescue Team called into action as flooding returns 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20240413/water-rescue-team-called-into-action-as-flooding-returns/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Local businesses hit twice with relentless flooding 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20240413/local-businesses-hit-twice-with-relentless-flooding/ 
 
The Daily Item: More than 800 still without power; Valley roads closed after storm 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/more-than-800-still-without-power-valley-roads-closed-after-
storm/article_1449dcfa-faa3-11ee-b79e-0f4c2dc467b8.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Flooding shuts down several Beaver Valley roads throughout weekend 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2024/04/12/flooding-shuts-down-several-beaver-
valley-roads-friday-allegheny-lawrence-county-rain-storms/73299622007/ 
 
Herald- Standard: Donations sought for Fayette County Disaster Relief Fund 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/editors_pick/2024/apr/13/donations-sought-for-fayette-county-
disaster-relief-fund/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Mon Valley escapes worst of area flooding 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2024/04/mon-valley-escapes-worst-of-area-flooding/ 
 
Pittsburgh Post- Gazette: Massive cleanup underway in portions of Western Pennsylvania that were 
under water 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/weather-news/2024/04/13/western-pennsylvania-flood-oakdale-
barges-ohio-river/stories/202404140105 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Manheim Township and Lancaster city officials should work together on 
stormwater issue, instead of battling in court 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/manheim-township-and-lancaster-city-officials-should-
work-together-on-stormwater-issue-instead-of-battling/article_3315c91c-f91a-11ee-a563-
d373c63a9c99.html 
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Miscellaneous 
 
Centre Daily Times: No tilling, no tractors: Centre County ‘intensive market garden-style’ farm enters 
third year 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/bellefonte/article287311070.html 
 
Daily Item: Shapiro administration Invests in two Union County Farms 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/shapiro-administration-invests-in-two-union-county-
farms/article_8fcf2126-f85c-11ee-bc1a-2f857e98b1dd.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Dead humpback whale found in surf at Long Beach 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/new-jersey/humpback-whale-death-long-beach-new-jersey-
20240411.html 
 
Herald- Standard: First-generation farmers have a tough road to hoe 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/2024/apr/14/first-generation-farmers-have-a-
tough-road-to-hoe/ 
 
WTAE: Marinas, dams and a bridge hit after 26 barges break loose, float uncontrolled down Ohio River 
https://www.wtae.com/article/26-barges-break-loose-float-uncontrolled-down-ohio-river/60486266 
 
Lancaster Farming: Artists Support Farmland Preservation Through Paintings, Photography and More 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/country-life/family/artists-support-farmland-preservation-through-
paintings-photography-and-more/article_f808fa99-f137-586b-a914-088b00416e13.html 
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